
NOTICE  

For all BBA 400 Level Students  
 

Reopening of the Faculty of Management for 

Academic Programme 

 

The Faculty of Management is reopening on July 13, 2020 (Monday) to 

continue the ongoing semester for the final year students.  

Accordingly, an arrangement has been made by the Faculty to 

accommodate the eligible students in their respective hostels by July 12, 

2020 (Sunday). The students are instructed to check the university 

website for accommodation details.  

IMPORTANT: Students are strictly advised to refer and adhere to the 

Health Guidelines issued by UGC/ Ministry of Health that are available 

at the University website.  Those who fail to comply these requirements 

may be sent on quarantine according to the quarantine regulations.   

   

Dean/Faculty of Management  

 

 


